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Monthly Meeting—Thursday March 16th 

John Halterman will present a colorful summary of his visit in October to the Albuquerque Balloon Fiesta.  The meeting 

starts at 7:00 PM but will be preceded by a Board of Directors Meeting at 6:00 PM.  All are welcomed to attend the Board 

of Director’s meeting. 

   

Project Visit 

 

A big thank you to Joe Nelsen and Finney Field for hosting us to see Joe’s Sonex project.  He has come a long way and 

many people showed up.  Great participation by the club! 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

Upcoming Chapter Events 

 
Thursday March 16  Monthly Thursday meeting at the Sherman Airport Terminal 

    Subject:  John Halterman presents “Albuquerque Balloon Fiesta!” 

Saturday April 1   First Saturday event:  Young Eagles at SWI 

Thursday April 20  Monthly Thursday meeting at the Sherman Airport Terminal 

    Subject:  Charts N Legends—Rick Simmons 

Saturday May 6   First Saturday event:  Charts N Legends Flight 

Thursday May 18  Monthly Thursday meeting at the Sherman Airport Terminal 

    Subject:  Drones 

 

 

 

Officers/Board of Directors/Key Coordinators 

Name Position Contact Number 

John Horn President 940-736-8440 

Paul Tanner Vice President 903-819-1940 

John Halterman Secretary 903-819-9947 

Ross Richardson Treasurer 903-821-4277 

Steve Straus Board of Directors 214-693-1417 

Rick Simmons Board of Directors 903-818-8066 

Mary Lawrence Board of Directors  903-821-2670 

Mel Asberry Technical Counselor 972-784-7544 

Jim Smisek Technical Counselor 903-819-6428 

Ross Richardson Membership 903-821-4277 

John Horn Young Eagles Coordinator 940-736-8440 

John Halterman Newsletter Editor 903-819-9947 

Billy Dollarhide Web Master 903-870-0521 

 

General Email:  EAA323@hotmail.com     Website:  www.eaa323.org  

 

 


